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The Nuclear Regulatory Commission

1717 H Street NW

Washington, DC 20555

To Whom It May Concern:

I'm writing to express my opposition to the proposed sale of a nuc lear

reactor to the Phillipines. The danger involved in developing such a

reactor should be n into consideration.

Sincerely,

N hae 7o s
Nell Knight Sckngite i, 8‘6'79 ,d.x




